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Dear Year R and Year 1 Parents,  
 
We are excited to share some fantastic news – iRock School of Music will soon be visiting our school 
for an interactive, live music experience on 18th June 2025. 
 
This assembly is just the beginning of an exciting opportunity for your child to experience the joy of 
being in a band. Following the assembly, iRock lessons will be available at our school, offering pupils 
the chance to build confidence, develop teamwork skills, and express their creativity – all while 
rocking out to their favourite tunes during the school day!  
 
What is iRock?  
iRock is an award-winning organisation that makes music lessons fun and accessible for everyone. 
Pupils can join a real band, choose their favourite instrument (vocals, drums, keyboard, or electric 
guitar), and learn to perform popular songs together.  
 
What you need to know:  
• No prior experience is required – all instruments are provided  
• Lessons are suitable for all children, from Reception to Year 6  
• Sessions will take place during the school day.  
• Children take part in weekly lessons through a simple monthly subscription that can be 

cancelled at any time  
• iRock offers a first lesson money-back guarantee for peace of mind.  
• Each term ends with an exciting band performance, where pupils can showcase their progress 

to family and friends.  
 
Interested? Guarantee your child’s space and preferred instrument by enrolling early:  
• Visit iRock Enrol Page and search for our school.  
• Spaces are limited and offered on a first-come, first-served basis.  
 
Want to Learn More?  
Click here to view an overview with additional details. If you have any questions, the iRock team is 
happy to help. You can contact them at 0330 174 2655 or by email at info@irockschool.com.  
 
We are so excited to bring this unique and energising experience to our school and cannot wait to see 
the positive impact it will have on our pupils.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Mrs Anna Fennell 
Music Co-ordinator and Year 2 Team Leader 
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